
Week beginning 2nd October 

 

This week the focus in Maths has been on learning about number bonds, which 

are the two numbers that when added together make ten. 

 

In English we looked at a non-fiction book, noticing the differences between a 

fiction book.  We used our knowledge from visiting the Submarine Museum to 

write bullet points about something we had seen on the visit. 

 

On Wednesday afternoon Mrs Rouse came in to talk to us about what it is like 

for women who work in the forces.  We had great fun trying on some of her 

uniform. 

We thoroughly enjoyed eating with our teachers on Thursday, and would like 

to do this again sometime soon.   

 

 

On Friday we worked across the school, taking part in many activities in 

celebration of Red, White and Blue day. In year 1 we took part in a physical 

training session, watched a programmed robot tell a Star Wars story and dance 

to Michael Jackson, and watched a video about the air force.  We then 

decorated flags and cakes in year R.  After lunch we went to year 2 where we 

met some of the diving team, learnt more about land and sea rescue, and met 

the field gun crew.  Finally we finished by parading around the school lead by a 

drummer. We would like to thank you for the donations given and to everyone 

who helped to make this day so special! 

 

 

  


